July, 2008

News & Views firom OWWA

Farm Science Review
OWWA once again will have a presence at the Farm Sci-
ence Review. The 2008 event will be held Sept. 16, 17 and
18.

As usual we are seeking volunteers to work our booth where
we will give out free samples of well water and offer con-
sumers the chance to discuss ground water with industry
experts.

To volunteer please contact Hewie Fredebaugh at 440-357-
6924 or Bob McClain at 260-824-2900.

Scholarship Fund Starts Over
All of the money in the OWWA scholarship fund was re-
cently disbursed so the fund is accepting donations for the
2009 scholarship year.

To date $675 has been raised.

Contributors for 2009 so far:
Boes Well Drilling LLC
Peacock Water

Jeff Pikel of The DeHayes Group
Kniceley’s Well Drilling

4 N\
WATER
) 4
~ o ngwa __..
x - affiliate
Sowwat NG
9 Qloé
Ssociat®

3271 Springcrest Drive, Hamilton, OH 45011
www.ohiowaterwell.org dan310@earthlink.net
PH: 513-895-0695 FAX:513-895-1739

Walter Domer, Jr., Pres. Dan Schlosser, Exec. Director

- J

Convention Is Nov. 11 - 12
The OWWA convention will return to the Roberts Centre in
Wilmington on Nov. 11 - 12. The convention once again
will feature a contractor education day, trade show, recep-
tion, banquet and silent auction. Exhibitor invitations will
be mailed in less than two weeks; contractor invitations will
be mailed in August.

New Member
K & B Water Well Drilling & Excavating Co., Inc., has joined
OWWA. K & B is located at 5990 County Road 50, Mount
Gilead. The phone is 419-362-7355 and the fax is 419-362-
1448.

Representing the company will be Kenneth Keene.

Letters
To OWWA:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the
scholarship that you have awarded me. My family and |
greatly appreciate your thoughtfulness and understand how
helpful it will be in the fall. 1 will be attending the Univer-
sity of South Florida for pre-veterinary medicine and all of
your donation will be used for tuition costs and books. Thank
you once again.

Matt Burgess
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To OWWA:

I just want to say thank you for your continued support and
contributions towards my education. This year was the
fourth straight year that you have helped me towards my
goals at NC State and over the years your contributions to
me have totaled to $2,780.55! | will be graduating next
May with my degree in civil engineering and will hopefully
put my education, and the scholarships that helped me ob-
tain it, to good use at the D.O.T. here in New Philadelphia.
Thanks again for your support this year and in years past!

David Hoffman



